

MIDTERM TEST - GRADE 6

SUPER STAR CENTER

I. Find the words which have a different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. never B. often C. when D. tennis
2. A. writes B. makes C. takes D. drives

II. Odd one out

1. A. pagoda B. valley C. desert D. cave
2. A. visit B. slim C. clean D. plant

III. Choose the best answer.

1. That is _____ film I've ever seen.
A. the interests B. the interesting
C. the most interesting D. the most interested
2. "Would you like to come to my party next week?" "....."
A. No, thank you B. Yes, please
C. I like to do nothing D. Yes, I'd love to
3. Hung often.....his bike to visit his hometown.
A. drives B. rides C. flies D. goes
4. Life in the countryside is _____. There aren't many things to do there.
a. interesting b. inconvenient c. boring d. noisy
5. When hiking overnight, don't forget to bring the _____. It will keep you warm at night.
a. sleeping bag b. hiking boots c. sun cream d. painkillers
6. The Grand Canyon is one of the natural _____ of the world.
a. materials b. sights c. scenery d. wonders
7. The boy is sitting _____ the computer. He is playing computer games.
a. under b. next to c. behind d. in front of
8. My best friend is very _____. He plays football and basketball very well.
a. friendly b. sporty c. lovely d. funny
9. You _____ speak during the exam - it's forbidden.
a. Should b. shouldn't c. must d. mustn't
10. Some of her paintings are displayed at the local _____.
a. art gallery b. museum c. stadium d. hospital
11. People often clean and decorate their houses _____ Tet.
a. during b. after c. before d. on
12. Turn left at the first traffic lights, and you'll see the supermarket straight _____.
a. Away b. ahead c. aside d. again

13. Mekong River is _____ river in South East Asia.

- a. long b. longer c. longest d. the longest
14. The air in many cities is heavily _____ with vehicle exhaust fumes.
a. polluted b. crowded c. wasted d. contained
15. I'm just going to the _____ to buy some medicines and bandage.
a cinema b. chemist's c. restaurant d. grocery

III. There is a mistake in each sentence. Find and correct it.

1. Peter and Jane collecting rubbish at the backyard right now. .
.....
2. The Great Wall of China is longest structure in the world.
.....

IV. Choose the best option to fill in the blanks.

Ha Long Bay is in Quang Ninh Province. It has many (1) and caves. The islands are named after things around us. In the bay you can find Rooster and Han Island and even Man's Head Island. You must (2) a boat ride around the islands - it's essential! Tuan Chau is (3) island in Ha Long Bay. There you can enjoy great Vietnamese seafood. You can watch (4) dances. You can join exciting activities. Ha Long Bay is Vietnam's most beautiful (5) wonder.

1. A. rocks B. islands C. island D. lakes
2. A. to take B. taking C. take D. to taking
3. A. the biggest B. big C. Biggest D. bigger
4. A. historic B. good C. traditional D. difficult
5. A. natural B. nature C. local D. International

V. Read the following passage and choose the best answers:

People usually sing because they like music or because they feel happy. They express their happiness by singing. When a bird sing, however, its song usually means much more than that the bird is happy. Birds have many reasons for singing. They sing to give information. Their songs are their language.

The most beautiful songs are sung by male (cock) birds. They sing when they want to attract a female (hen) bird. It is their way of saying that they are looking for a wife.

Birds also sing to tell other birds to keep away. To a bird, his tree or even a branch of tree, is his home. He does not want strangers to come near him, so he sings to warn them.

If a bird cannot sing well, he usually has some other means of giving important information. Some birds dance, spread out their tails or make other sings. One bird has a most unusual way of finding a wife. It builds a small garden of shells and flowers.

1. Why do people usually sing ?

- A. They like birds. B. They feel happy.
C. They want to tell a story. D. They like studying music.

2. Which birds sing the most beautiful songs ?

- A. Birds in a good temper. B. Cock birds.
C. Hen birds. D. Female birds which attract male birds.

3. What warnings does a bird sometimes sing ?

- A. A warning to keep away.
B. A warning to come quickly.
C. A warning about the approach of people
D. A warning to stop singing.

4. What do most birds usually do if they cannot sing well ?

- A. warn other birds to go away.
B. give their information in another way.
C. find a wife.
D. fly high in the sky.

5. What is one bird's unusual way of attracting a hen bird ?

- A. It dances.
B. It spreads out its tail.
C. It searches for a wife.
D. It uses shells and flowers to make a garden.

VI. Rewrite these sentences

1. Lan is the most intelligent in our class.

→ No one is.....

2. My room is smaller than your room.

→ Your room

3.celebrate/The Vietnamse/year/Tet/ each/times/different/at

.....

4..Tet/long/How/last?/does

.....